
 
 

Seeking Volunteers to Serve as Judges at the Event  
Skoolcade, Ventura County’s video game design competition for students 

in grades 3 – 12 will be live for the first time in two years on May 21. 
 

We need judges for all levels (grades 3 – 5, 6- 8 and high school) 
 

Preliminary judging is online beginning on May 6. Judges may select the 
grade level(s) they want to evaluate. 

 

Attendance at the final competition on May 21 at the Rio Vista Middle 
School is optional. 

   
 

Anyone interested in judging should contact  
Anne Jenks (ajenks@rioschools.org) or  

Gus Garcia (agarcia@rioschools.org) 
 

Skoolcade was initiated in order to attract students to coding and create 
interest in pursuing educational and career goals related to coding. 

For more info: https://sites.google.com/rioschools.org/skoolcade/home  
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